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Students, Parents and Guardians,

I am happy to announce that our second semester parent teacher interviews will be held
remotely on the evening of Thursday, March 18, 2021. As with fall interviews, we are once again
delivering these meetings virtually or over the phone due to COVID-19 and current Alberta
Health Services restrictions around gathering limits. Bookings will once again be limited to 8min
per class to accommodate our increased enrollments, and the large number of requests we
have received from parents since semester break. I strongly encourage you to find some time
on Thursday to connect with your child’s teachers so you can put a face to a name and find out
how your child is doing in their studies.

Registrations are limited so I encourage you to register ASAP. For parents that are unable to
attend due to other commitments, please use this contact information link to reach out to your
child’s teachers via email. They would be happy to give you a quick update or to arrange for a
quick meeting at another time.

You can book an appointment using this link: https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/code?code=jtxb2

We hope you are able to join us on Thursday and, as always, if I can help in any way please do
not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Stephen Pottage
District Principal - Alternative Programs and Support Services

Principal: Stephen Pottage
Vice-Principals: Shelley Lower

https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1cirh70rVCTxp2xwkBpcpR7SJpBFYLSzPXbpm6S4HNiY/edit#gid=0
https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/code?code=jtxb2

